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BACKGROUND 
The District is currently monitoring its 2020-21 enrollment closely in order to plan appropriately 
for staffing. The Assistant Superintendent is holding enrollment/staffing meetings with the 
principals and assistant principals weekly. The Assistant Superintendent is presenting an update 
on enrollment numbers to the Board of Education on Tuesday, June 9, 2020. 
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